Secular Maryland

secularmaryland@tutanota.com

March 02, 2022

SB 839 - SUPPORT

Maryland Voluntary COVID-19 Vaccine Passport

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice-Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

Secular Maryland favors laws that push back against contagious diseases that injure and kill. Mobile vaccine passports protect us all by providing incentive to get vaccinated. They give businesses and service providers the confidence of knowing they are providing a safe setting for their clientele and employees. They give citizens more confidence that it is safe to be employed at indoor locations shared with others. They give customers more confidence to purchase goods and services at local indoor providers instead of purchasing online for delivery or postponing their purchases. They facilitate international travel.

Respectfully, Mathew Goldstein 3838 Early Glow Ln Bowie, MD